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26 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Students 

 

Year 11 Prom - Friday 28 June 2024 

 

We are pleased to advise that the Year 11 Prom will take place on Friday 28 June at Aldenham Golf and Country 

Club from 7.00pm until 10.30pm.  For further information about the venue, please see their website: 

https://www.aldenhamgolfclub.co.uk/. 

 

The Prom is an excellent opportunity for students to say ‘goodbye’ to Parmiter’s and be part of a great send off at the 

end of their final year.   

 

On arrival, students will enjoy a welcome mocktail before dancing the night away.  A DJ will be playing throughout the 

evening and a photographer will be taking photographs of individuals and groups.  We are pleased to announce that the 

photographs will be available (in digital format) free of charge.  In addition, there will be a photobooth for students to 

use and they can download their photos throughout the evening.  Drinks (non-alcoholic) will be available for purchase 

at the bar and there will also be a finger buffet (with vegetarian and allergen-free options).  Please note, it will be a 

cashless bar.  Students will be expected to make their own way to and from the venue, as transport will not be provided.  

 

Please be aware that no alcohol will be permitted at the Prom and any student under the influence will be sent 

home immediately.  

 

Prom tickets cost £47.00 and can be purchased via WisePay (under Tickets & Events) until Friday 17 May 2024.  Once 

you have purchased a ticket, we will not be able to issue a refund if you are unable to attend, as bookings have been 

secured well in advance of the event.  The school recognises that this is a challenging time for many families and Ms 

Absalom can be contacted in confidence if the cost is prohibitive.  Please email g.absalom@parmiters.herts.sch.uk. 

 

We reserve the right to refuse students admission to the Prom if behaviour or attendance (including during the public 

examination period) falls short of expectations.  Should this apply to any student, parents/carers will of course be 

reimbursed for the cost of the ticket.   

 

By paying, you are consenting to your child attending the above school event.  Please ensure that the school is 

fully aware of any medical concerns you may have, under separate cover.   Students must have all appropriate, 

in date, medication on them. 

 

We would like to wish all our students every success in their GCSE examinations and look forward to celebrating all 

their hard work at the Prom. 

 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
 

 

Miss N Lincoln 

Head of Year 11 
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